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This handbook consists of six core chapters: (1) systems engineering
fundamentals discussion, (2) the NASA program/project life cycles, (3)
systems engineering processes to get from a concept to a design, (4)
systems engineeringprocesses to get from a design to a final product,
(5) crosscutting management processes in systems engineering, and (6)
special topics relative to systems engineering. These core chapters
are supplemented by appendices that provide outlines, examples, and
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further information to illustrate topics in the core chapters. The
handbook makes extensive use of boxes and figures to define, refine,
illustrate, and extend concepts in the core chapters without diverting
the reader from the main information. The handbook provides top-level
guidelines for good systems engineering practices; it is not intended
in any way to be a directive. NASA/SP-2007-6105 Rev1 supersedes
SP-6105, dated June 1995
Structuring, or, as it is referred to in the title of this book, the
art of structuring, is one of the core elements in the discipline of
Information Systems. While the world is becoming increasingly complex,
and a growing number of disciplines are evolving to help make it a
better place, structure is what is needed in order to understand and
combine the various perspectives and approaches involved. Structure is
the essential component that allows us to bridge the gaps between
these different worlds, and offers a medium for communication and
exchange. The contributions in this book build these bridges, which
are vital in order to communicate between different worlds of thought
and methodology – be it between Information Systems (IS) research and
practice, or between IS research and other research disciplines. They
describe how structuring can be and should be done so as to foster
communication and collaboration. The topics covered reflect various
layers of structure that can serve as bridges: models, processes,
data, organizations, and technologies. In turn, these aspects are
complemented by visionary outlooks on how structure influences the
field.
A superior primer on software testing and quality assurance, from
integration to execution and automation This important new work fills
the pressing need for a user-friendly text that aims to provide
software engineers, software quality professionals, software
developers, and students with the fundamental developments in testing
theory and common testing practices. Software Testing and Quality
Assurance: Theory and Practice equips readers with a solid
understanding of: Practices that support the production of quality
software Software testing techniques Life-cycle models for
requirements, defects, test cases, and test results Process models for
units, integration, system, and acceptance testing How to build test
teams, including recruiting and retaining test engineers Quality
Models, Capability Maturity Model, Testing Maturity Model, and Test
Process Improvement Model Expertly balancing theory with practice, and
complemented with an abundance of pedagogical tools, including test
questions, examples, teaching suggestions, and chapter summaries, this
book is a valuable, self-contained tool for professionals and an ideal
introductory text for courses in software testing, quality assurance,
and software engineering.
Project Management in Practice, 4th Edition focuses on the technical
aspects of project management that are directly related to practice.
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This open access book explores the concept of Industry 4.0, which
presents a considerable challenge for the production and service
sectors. While digitization initiatives are usually integrated into
the central corporate strategy of larger companies, smaller firms
often have problems putting Industry 4.0 paradigms into practice.
Small and medium-sized enterprises (SMEs) possess neither the human
nor financial resources to systematically investigate the potential
and risks of introducing Industry 4.0. Addressing this obstacle, the
international team of authors focuses on the development of smart
manufacturing concepts, logistics solutions and managerial models
specifically for SMEs. Aiming to provide methodological frameworks and
pilot solutions for SMEs during their digital transformation, this
innovative and timely book will be of great use to scholars
researching technology management, digitization and small business, as
well as practitioners within manufacturing companies.
Early Main Group Metal Catalysis gives a comprehensive overview of
catalytic reactions in the presence of group 1 and group 2 metals.
Chapters are ordered to reaction type, contain educational elements
and deal with concepts illustrated by examples that cover the main
developments. After a short introduction on polar organometallic
chemistry and synthesis of early main group metal complexes, a variety
of catalytic reactions are described, e.g. polymerization of alkenes,
hydroamination and phosphination reactions, hydrosilylation,
hydroboration and hydrogenation catalysis, as well as enantioselective
and Lewis-acid catalysis. The book addresses organic chemists and
researchers in industry interested in the state-of-the-art and new
possibilities of early main group metal catalysis as well as newcomers
to the field. Written by a team of leaders in the field, it is a very
welcome addition to the area of main group metal chemistry, and to the
field of catalysis.
The successful design and construction of iconic new buildings relies
on a range of advanced technologies, in particular on advanced
modelling techniques. In response to the increasingly complex
buildings demanded by clients and architects, structural engineers
have developed a range of sophisticated modelling software to carry
out the necessary structural analysis and design work. Advanced
Modelling Techniques in Structural Design introduces numerical
analysis methods to both students and design practitioners. It
illustrates the modelling techniques used to solve structural design
problems, covering most of the issues that an engineer might face,
including lateral stability design of tall buildings; earthquake;
progressive collapse; fire, blast and vibration analysis; non-linear
geometric analysis and buckling analysis . Resolution of these design
problems are demonstrated using a range of prestigious projects around
the world, including the Buji Khalifa; Willis Towers; Taipei 101; the
Gherkin; Millennium Bridge; Millau viaduct and the Forth Bridge,
illustrating the practical steps required to begin a modelling
exercise and showing how to select appropriate software tools to
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address specific design problems.
Activities performed in organizations are coordinated via
communication between the people involved. The sentences used to
communicate are naturally structured by subject, verb, and object. The
subject describes the actor, the verb the action and the object what
is affected by the action. Subject-oriented Business Process
Management (S-BPM) as presented in this book is based on this simple
structure which enables process-oriented thinking and process
modeling. S-BPM puts the subject of a process at the center of
attention and thus deals with business processes and their
organizational environment from a new perspective, meeting
organizational requirements in a much better way than traditional
approaches. Subjects represent agents of an action in a process, which
can be either technical or human (e.g. a thread in an IT system or a
clerk). A process structures the actions of each subject and
coordinates the required communication among the subjects. S-BPM
provides a coherent procedural framework to model and analyze business
processes: its focus is the cooperation of all stakeholders involved
in the strategic, tactical, and operational issues, sharing their
knowledge in a networked structure. The authors illustrate how each
modeling activity through the whole development lifecycle can be
supported through the use of appropriate software tools. The
presentation style focuses on professionals in industry, and on
students specializing in process management or organizational
modeling. Each chapter begins with a summary of key findings and is
full of examples, hints, and possible pitfalls. An interpreter model,
a toolbox, and a glossary summarizing the main terms complete the
book. The web site www.i2pm.net provides additional software tools and
further material.
Purchasing and Supply Chain Management, 3rd Edition is a turnkey
solution for providing current and thorough coverage for this critical
area of the supply chain. This book is not only a text but a reference
as well and is now established as one of the leading-edge strategy and
purchasing books. Students gain contextual insights and knowledge into
the strategies, processes, and practices of purchasing through use of
the many cases and examples. Because of their relationships with
executives and practitioners worldwide, the authors are able to
present unique and up-to-date insights that lead to greater
understanding of the purchasing process. Purchasing and Supply Chain
Management provides a hands-on, applied approach that has been
thoroughly tested with student audiences to ensure learning success.
This book offers a comprehensive guide to implementing a company-wide
management system (CWMS), utilising up-to-date methodologies of leansix sigma in order to achieve high levels of business excellence. It
builds the foundation for quality and continuous improvement, which
can be implemented in any organization. The book begins with an
introduction to and an overview of CWMSs, and reviews the existing
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literature on various management systems. It then discusses the
integration and implementation of lean-six sigma in supply chain
management. The integration approach presented highlights the link
between the existing management systems and shows how continuous
improvement methodologies are incorporated. The book then examines the
components of CWMS, comparing them to other systems. It also explores
Kano-based six sigma and concludes with further recommendations for
reading. This book covers five management systems integrated into one
novel approach that can be followed by organizations wishing to
achieve quality and business excellence. Covering lean-six sigma – an
essential element of management systems – it is a valuable resource
for practitioners and academics alike.
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